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The government is fixated on getting a vote to bomb Syria. Over
the last few months Cameron keeps calling for further intervention
in the “war” in Syria using bombers. This “war” has been caused
by the Anglo-US-Israeli and Saudi interventions in the middle
east in the first place and the arming of proxies to overthrow
secular states to suit their global ambitions. They have created
this anarchy and violence so that they certainly can’t sort it out
by illegal intervention which does not have the backing of the
Syrian government or the UN.

There was a vote against the government’s bombing plans at the
recent Labour Party conference and Jeremy Corbyn has a long
record of opposition to foreign wars. So lets bring about an anti-
war government in Britain!

Newcastle Stop the War Coalition will be lobbying Shadow
Attorney General Catherine McKinnell MP at 12 noon on Friday
6th November to ask her to support Labour policy. JOIN US
THERE.
And please lobby YOUR MP using this link - it only takes 2
minutes!
http://act.stopwar.org.uk/lobby/stopbombingsyria
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